
 

 

 
 

 
          

 

Newsletter – 14th March 2025 

   

Dear Parents, 
 
An exciting week of learning has passed, and we look 

forwards to welcoming all parents to school next week 

for parents evening, if you have not yet made an 

appointment, please speak to the school office to 

arrange an appointment to discuss your child’s 

learning.  

 

On Tuesday next week our Early Years and Year 1 

and 2 pupils are looking forwards to their Dance 

Festival at Ashville College. Please could you ensure 

your children come to school dressed in their PE kits 

with a water bottles. I know the team are looking 

forward to a fun filled session.  

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Rob Lakin 

Interim Headteacher   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National expectation 97% 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Values for Life: Service 

 

British Values:  Democracy 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

 

 Follifoot 

Year 
Group 

This week Last Week 

Recep 99.57% 100% 

Year 1 91.18% 91.67% 

Year 2 97.84% 98.61% 

Year 3 88.88% 94.05% 

Year 4 88.19% 83.33% 

Year 5 98.29% 100% 

Year 6 94.06% 91.67% 

 

Our Worship Themes 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
Follifoot School: 
 
18th March, Parent Consultations 

20th March, Parent Consultations 

21st March, Parent Consultations  

2nd April, Easter Service at Follifoot School at 9.30am, 

followed by egg rolling in the front garden 

4th April, last day of term, school closes at 2.30pm 

4th April, FoFs disco afterschool  

 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

 

22nd April, School re-opens 

 

 

 
 
 
Parent Consultations 
Parent Consultations will take place on Tuesday 18th 
March for both Class 1 & 2, Thursday 20th March for 
Class 2 and Friday 21st March for Class 1.   
 
If you haven’t already made an appointment for your 
child, please call the school office as soon as possible. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Easter Service & Egg Rolling  
Our annual Easter Service will take place on 
Wednesday 2nd April in Follifoot Church, starting at 
9.30am.  All Parents/carers and families are welcome 
to attend. 
 
After the service, we will return to school and enjoy the 
Follifoot School tradition of egg rolling in the front 
garden.  Children can bring in a decorated hard-boiled 
egg with a chance to win a Fair Trade Easter Egg from 
The Meaningful Chocolate Company.  

Construction Club 
Here are some photograph of what has been 
happening recently in Construction Club.  Thank you, 
Chrissy!  

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

 

General School News 

 



 

 

 
 

 

FoFS Disco 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community News 

 



 

 

 
 

 

Harrogate Music Centre  

Offer opportunities in small groups as well as individual 

tuition for a variety of instruments on Saturday 

mornings at St.Aiden’s High School.  

There is now the opportunity for Early 

Years music with two groups on offer – Musical 

Munchkins (age 2-4) and Sound Explorers (age 5-7). 

For more information visit Harrogate Music Centre | 

Friends of Harrogate Music Centre. 

 

 

 

 

https://harrogatemusiccentre.org.uk/
https://harrogatemusiccentre.org.uk/

